

County of Orange

Michael B. Giancola County Executive Officer October 7, 2014

Honorable Glenda Sanders Presiding Judge of the Superior Court of California 700 Civic Center Drive West Santa Ana, CA 92701

Subject: Extension Request for Response to Grand Jury Report, "Annual Report on Jails and Juvenile Detention Facilities"

Dear Judge Sanders:

Due to an oversight only the required responses from the Board of Supervisors itemized on pages 25 and 26 of the Grand Jury report entitled, "Annual Report on Jails and Juvenile Detention Facilities" were provided with a response. Therefore, we request a six month extension in order to respond to the finding and recommendations itemized on page 11.

If you have any questions, please contact Mike Kerr of the County Executive Office at 714-834-7086.

Sincerely

Michael B. Giancola County Executive Officer

County Executive Office 333 W. Santa Ana Blvd. Third Floor Santa Ana, California 92701-4062

Tel: (714) 834-6200 Fax: (714) 834-3018 Web: www.ocgov.com cc: FY 2014-15 Orange County Grand Jury Foreman Supervisor Shawn Nelson, Chair, Orange County Board of Supervisors Mark Denny, Chief Operating Officer, County Executive Office Mike Kerr, Assistant to the COO, County Executive Office